


Texas voter. It undermines the
fundamental principle of "one
person, one vote" and ensures that
the voices of a significant portion
of our state's population are
effectively nullified. This action
demonstrates a profound disrespect
for the democratic process and the
will of the people you are supposed
to represent.

Furthermore, the public hearings
being held on this matter are a
farce. Expecting ordinary citizens
to take time off work, travel, and
wait for hours in extreme heat to
offer input that will clearly be
ignored is an insult. It's a
cynical attempt to claim public
input while proceeding with a
predetermined outcome.

I demand that you oppose this
politically motivated redistricting
plan. It is an affront to fairness,
equity, and the very foundation of
our representative government. Your
responsibility is to all Texans,
not just one political party or one
national figure.

This is not a polite request; it is
a furious demand for fair
representation. Do not ignore the
will of the people. Stop this
attack on our democracy.

Sincerely,
Beth Watson
Plano, Texas




